
DESTINATION MEDICAL CENTER CORPORATION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Proposed Modification to the Destination Medical Center Development Plan 

 
 
 The Destination Medical Center Corporation will hold a public hearing, pursuant to 

Minnesota Statutes, Section 469.43, subds. 1 and 4, at its meeting that begins at 9:30 
AM on Thursday, November 19, 2020 to consider a proposed Five-Year Update to the 
Destination Medical Center Development Plan.  Because of the pandemic noted in the 
March 13, 2020 Declaration of Peacetime Emergency by Governor Walz (as amended), 
the meeting will be held through other electronic means, according to Minnesota Statutes, 
Section 13D.021.  The meeting agenda will be posted separately. 
 

 All interested persons are invited to participate in the public hearing on 
November 19th by telephone or videoconference, or to submit written comments on 
this matter by 5:00 PM on November 12th to the City Clerk’s Office, City of Rochester, 
201 4th Street SE, Room 135, Rochester, MN  55904 or 
OfficialNotifications@rochestermn.gov.  
 
 To participate in the public hearing by telephone or videoconference:  
 

1. Sign up at least one hour before the meeting by sending your full name, phone 

number, and email address to info@dmc.mn. 

 
2. To join the meeting by videoconference, use the following link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84099681097 

 
3. To join the meeting by phone, dial 1-888-788-0099; when prompted, enter 

meeting ID 840 9968 1097. 

     
Copies of the proposed Five Year Update are available at the DMCC and City offices 

(201 4th Street SE, Rochester, Minnesota 55904) and at the DMC EDA office (195 S. 
Broadway, Rochester, MN 55904), as well as on-line at the following websites:  
www.dmc.mn and www.rochestermn.gov.  
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